OUR CHURCH

NON-DISCRIMINATION POLICY
   Our Church does not unlawfully discriminate in employment opportunities or practices on the basis of race, color, gender, national origin, age, disability that does not prevent the performance of the essential functions of the work, or any other characteristic that should be protected in light of Our Church's values and philosophies of employment.  Further, Our Church, in concern for social justice, endorses anti-racist policies that affirmatively promote equality of opportunity for all persons, in harmony with the teachings of Scripture.

   Employees with concerns about any type of discrimination in the workplace should talk with their immediate supervisor.  Employees can raise concerns and make reports without fear of reprisal.  Anyone found to be engaging in unlawful discrimination will be subject to disciplinary action, up to and including termination of employment.

